
 THE GOOD THING
ABOUT SCIENCE IS

THAT IT'S TRUE
WHETHER OR NOT

YOU BELIEVE IN IT. 
― 

NEIL DEGRASSE
TYSON

ASSO.  GERMAN DOCTORAL RESEARCHER 

WORKING TOGETHER

We have now organized a collection of
files with access for all of our
members to inform your PhDs about
the federal association and to use our
logo to present your membership on
your websites. 

NEW WINTER
SEMESTER

BECOME A NEW COUNCIL
MEMBER:
O u r  e x e c u t i v e  c o u n c i l  w i l l  b e
e l e c t e d  a n e w  o n  t h e  A G M  i n
N o v e m b e r .  S o m e  g r e a t  p o s i t i o n s
a r e  o p e n  s u c h  a s  s e c r e t a r y
s p o k e s p e r s o n ,  t r e a s u r e r ,  I T ,
e v e n t  m a n a g e r  o r  p r o g r a m m a t i c
o f f i c e r .  J o i n  u s  i n  o u r  w o r k !  

WHAT IS HAPPENING FOR
PHDS?

The nobel prices are out with a
focus on computational analysis
of protein and RNA structures. 
On October 16th, the WissZeitVG
was debated for the first time in
the Bundestag. Sadly, it was as
disappointing as expected.
For a lot of universities, the
semester ticket is now the
“Deutschlandticket”.

F E D E R A L  P H D S  N E W S L E T T E R

More information about us you
find on our website:

www.promovierende.de

OKTOBER 2024

YOUR VOICE
MATTERS!

We value your feedback and suggestions. If
you have any ideas reach out to us and get
involved!

The new winter term is
beginning with a lot of 
new faces at the 
universities. A good time to
embrace new challenges,
support one another, and make
the most of our PhD time.


